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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:10 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: in support of recycling pickup increase 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Lori Rothman <lrothman@aol.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 9:53 AM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: mikekaplan2000@yahoo.com 

Subject: in support of recycling pickup increase 

 

January 29, 2018 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

My name is Lori Rothman Kaplan, residing at 2 Brayton Road in the Greenacres section of Scarsdale.     I am writing to 

express my support of all three recommendations to increase recycling pickup.     My husband and I are unable to attend 

tomorrow’s CAC hearing because of work and child care commitments.     That said, we feel strongly that our town will 

greatly benefit from taking another step forward in our recycling initiatives.    The success and ongoing exponential 

growth of Michelle Sterling’s food scrap and composting program alone shows that there is solid demand to move 

recyclables out of homes at a faster pace.    What’s more, for most neighbors, bringing co-mingled to the curbside is not 

a burden.    And for those who feel it may be, I am optimistic there are plenty of neighbors willing to lend a hand.    Also, 

I’ve seen so much good furniture put curbside over the years for bulky trash pickup, that a furniture share 

house/collection would make a large impact in eliminating that waste. 

 

I feel there is tremendous momentum in Scarsdale to continue expanding our recycling program.    We, as residents, 

take great pride in knowing that we’re helping set an example for villages and towns around the country. 

 

Best Regards, 

Lori & Mike Kaplan 

 


